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Monday, May 10, 2004
Dear Professor Al Saigh,

Please accept our gratitude for your invited scholarly presentation on Thermodynamic Characterization of Materials to our professional teachers' group, the Western New York Physics Teaching Alliance this past Saturday.  

Your presentation was extremely informative, and the lecture presentation was most helpful.  The attending teachers spoke highly of your presentation and many attendees are working chemistry teachers as well as physics teachers, making your presentation quite appropriate.

Thank you for your kind scholarly service to the WNYPTA.

Sincerely,

Dewayne Beery, Ph.D.


Dan MacIsaac, Ph.D.
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